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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

April 11, 1963

Dear Hector:

In the Vice President's temporary absence
from the city, I am taking the liberty of answering
your recent letter in behalf of Mr. Henry Fasci.
We would be pleased to endeavor to be of assistance
to Mr. Fasci in his desire to secure employment in
Texas and if there is any federal agency that is of
interest to him, I do hope you will let us know.

You mentioned the Texas Liquor Control
Board but unfortunately with these people being
unknown to us, it would be improper for this office
to attempt to intercede in their employment
practices.

Possibly you have already done so but, if
not, I would strongly suggest that you write Governor
Connally in behalf of Fasci also.

Cordially yours,

Clifton * farter
Assistant to
The Vice President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas


